
 

 
Anesthesia Services 

 

Dear Patient, 
 
Pennsylvania Anesthesia Coalition, LLC (PAC) will be the provider of anesthesia services 
for your upcoming scheduled procedure at Montgomery Surgery Center. We are proud 
to take care of your anesthesia needs and want to assure you that you will be under the 
best care possible.   
 
We also want to ensure you will receive excellent customer service. Keeping you 
informed of cost of anesthesia is part of our patient care process to make sure your 
services are uninterrupted and any fees resolved to your standards. This letter is 
intended to provide you with contact information so that you may validate your 
coverage for the cost of anesthesia services prior to your procedure, as well as obtain 
information about our acceptance processes.  
 
If you have any questions regarding your personal insurance coverage, please contact 
the member services number listed on your insurance card.    
 
If you have any questions regarding our acceptance of your insurance for the anesthesia 
related costs prior to your scheduled procedure or any questions about your anesthesia 
care, please email brenda@pacanesthesia.com or call PAC at (610) 988-6060. 
 
If you have any questions  
 
PAC may bill you for any additional non-covered services or deductibles, copayments, 
and coinsurance as assigned by your insurance carrier. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PAC Staff 
 

Pennsylvania Anesthesia Coalition, LLC 
www.pacanesthesia.com 

 

http://www.pacanesthesia.com/

